
Two suspected cases test negative for
MERS-CoV

     The Centre for Health Protection of the Department of Health today
(March 17) reported that two suspected cases (28-year-old female and 29-year-
old male patients) of Middle East Respiratory Syndrome (MERS) pending results
yesterday (March 16) upon preliminary testing have tested negative for MERS
Coronavirus. Meanwhile, the test result of a suspected case yesterday
involving a 27-year-old male patient is pending.
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